
News from Mrs. Kelly

Hello PES Families,

Wow!!! Summer has finally arrived. We are very lucky here at PES to have a new ventilation system
which has kept the school cool all week. Thank you to Mrs. White for bringing the shade cover for
the playground and to Mr. Kelley for cleaning the coolers and providing cold water during recess.
Thursday the kids were treated to popsicles at indoor recess and the teachers got a cool treat
too!!!

Celebrating Early Successes -
Staff and students are participating in Morning Meetings every day where solid classroom
relationships are being built. There are some amazing games and activities happening for the staff
and students to get to know one another.

Morning drop off and afternoon pick up is going well. We have worked the kinks out of our system
and are getting quicker during the afternoon. Please help our office staff by updating Pickup Patrol
if there is a different way your child is going home.

Building Connections -
Everyone here at PES is getting to know each other. Some of the staff here know everyone and
others are learning faces and names and building relationships and connections. We encourage
open communication between home and school. If you have questions please reach out to your
child's teacher via Dojo, email or a phone call. We, as a school community, look forward to building
on strong connections that already exist and building new ones as the year goes on to achieve the
greatest success possible for our students here at PES.

Exploring Curiosity -
Welcome to our preschoolers!! When you talk about curiosity there is no greater place than
preschool. For some students this is their first time away from home which is exciting and new for
them. But whether they have been home, in daycare or preschool before they all are making new



friends, learning the classroom expectations, exploring their new environment and smiling from ear
to ear.

There have been so many great classroom learning opportunities this week throughout the entire
school. There has been water table exploration, fun white board phonics activities, sunflower
dissection, math games, building in coding, name that tune in music, great read alouds, and so
much more. Kids are engaged, exploring and learning everywhere you look.

Staying Connected -
Thank you for your continued support. We have heard from many families, staff and students that
they have had a great start to the school year which is wonderful to hear. Please reach out for any
questions or needs you may have as we are here to help our school and community.

Kindly,
Barbara Kelly
bkelly@sau51.org

Breezeline and the Affordable Connectivity Program

Please click the red embedded link above.

Households need access to high-speed Internet at rates they can afford. That's why Breezeline
continues to participate in the Federal Government’s Affordable Connectivity Program, operated by
the FCC.
The ACP helps communities stay connected by reducing Internet charges for qualifying low-
income households with a one per household benefit up to $30/month or up to $75/month for
residents of Tribal Lands.

Households are eligible for the Affordable Connectivity Program if one member of the household:
Receives SNAP/food stamps, Medicaid, or is eligible to participate in another one of the FCC’s
Lifeline qualifying programs
Receives Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children (WIC)
benefit
Receives free or reduced-price school lunch or breakfast through the National School Lunch
Program (NSLP)
Enrolled in a school that offers free school breakfast and lunch to all students through the
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP)
Received a Federal Pell Grant recipient in the current award year, or if the gross annual
household income is at or below 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines

mailto:bkelly@sau51.org
https://view.communications.breezeline.us/?qs=4ccae7527ad92a901568ce333db8ac4238062099cc9908096e138755a48288b626979ef4b0752d75dfb9aed6c0d6fe8195ee0e895847970a28824148bb17c1dcda6e903ddff9ac12133feb793f4f6e1f


2023-2024 Calendar
www.sau51.org/sau/wp-
content/uploads/2023/08/Sch
ool-Board-Approved-2023-2024-
Calendar.pdf

September Breakfast
Menu
https://www.schoolnutritionan
dfitness.com/webmenus2/#/vi
ew?
id=64e89f14e96f1e16cea79c1c
&siteCode=19790

September Lunch Menu
https://www.schoolnutritionan
dfitness.com/webmenus2/#/vi
ew?
id=64d26332e96f1ebd893d6010
&siteCode=19790

Free and Reduced Lunch
Form
www.sau51.org/sau/wp-
content/uploads/2023/08/Foo
d-Service-Letter-from-PSD-to-
Families-for-2023-24-SY.pdf

Bus Routes
https://docs.google.com/sprea
dsheets/d/1hBnDutfhjG1UhRK_
TyDZLPxTv9gKEXpiHL80IZlGIK
Y/edit#gid=1953822664

2023- 2024 Student and
Family Handbook
https://docs.google.com/docu
ment/d/1id7hkKZflBqcpIBZB6Q
lKQDjYA1t5ISsGdeMPnp18qY/e
dit

Pittsfield Elementary
Library
https://sites.google.com/sau5
1.org/pes-library/home
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Important Dates

- Early Release - Wednesday, September 13th at 12:15
- PTO Meeting - Thursday, September 14th at 5:30 PM - PES Learning Commons
- Team Leader Meeting - Tuesday, September 19th- 3:00 PM- PES Art Room
- Early Release - Wednesday, September 20th at 12:15
- School Board Meeting - Thursday, September 21st at 5:30 PM- PMHS Library
- School Picture Day - Tuesday, October 3rd

Pittsfield Elementary School Contacts
Email: kwhite@sau51.org
Website: www.sau51.org
Location: 34 Bow Street, Pittsfield, NH, USA
Phone: (603)435-8432

Kristen White
Kristen is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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